
ASAA MARCH MADNESS TICKETS 
 

• Tickets will be available the Monday the week of the tournament. 3A & 4A schools will receive 
information on March 22nd and 1A & 2A schools will receive information on March 29th.  

• Spectators will be allowed in the building no sooner than 15 minutes prior to game time and must 
leave immediately following the conclusion of their game. 

• As part of ASAA’s Covid Mitigations, the number of tickets for each game is limited. Each school will 
be allowed only 125 tickets per game. After each game, the gym will be cleared so the next group of 
fans can enter. 

• It is recommended that people who are at increased risk for severe illness, consult with their health 
care provider to determine whether attending the event is prudent under the circumstances. 
Information from the CDC on who are at increased risk can be found at 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/need-extra-precautions/  

• All tickets for the 2021 ASAA March Madness Alaska Basketball Tournament will be sold digitally via 
GoFan. https://gofan.co/app/school/ASAA 

• Schools will receive a private ticket link from GoFan for the Thursday and Friday games. Tickets can 
only be purchased via this direct GoFan Link. School officials will then be asked to send this private 
link to their fans. 

• The private ticket link will have a Thursday Ticket option and a Friday Ticket option. If a fan plans to 
attend both days, they will need to purchase one ticket for Thursday and another for Friday. A 
person will only be able to purchase up to two tickets and ASAA’s hope is a school’s fans will not 
hoard tickets.  Our recommendation is schools send out the link first to the parents of the 
participants before opening up the link to others. 

• Tickets will be only $5 per game for Adults and Children. 

• Elder tickets will be $0. Please note that IDs may be checked at the door with any Senior Citizen 
ticket.  ASAA defines an Elder as an individual age 65 or older.  

• The GoFan ticket must be presented on a smart phone. Printed tickets will not be accepted. Tickets 
can be accessed 1 of 2 ways: 

o Directly from the confirmation email received after purchase. 
o By downloading the free GoFan Mobile App, logging in, and clicking “My Tickets”. 

• Once a team advances to the Championship game, the school will receive a promo code following 
the Semifinal game to allow the school’s fans to purchase tickets on ASAA’s GoFan page. 

• This promo code will be required to access tickets. 

• Tickets for the Championship games will be $5 for Adults or Children. 

• Elder tickets will be $0. Please note that IDs will be checked at the door with any Senior Citizen 
ticket.  ASAA defines an Elder as an individual age 65 or older. 

• Contact Information: School Support – Playoffs@gofan.co | Fan Support – Service@gofan.co 


